Approved December 8, 2010
Recycling and Waste Disposal Committee

Meeting Minutes
October 27 2010

PRESENT: Pat Bracken, Chairman, Ellen Cabral, Bob Nugent, Bob Golden, Selectman Lindquist

Also present: Mike Hastings of Bestway Disposal, Rich Curry of Dorado Services, Peter Lachapelle of
Waste Management and Penny Williams

The Committee began the meeting at the Kent Farm Transfer Station to for a press release of the NH
the Beautiful grant given to the Town of Hampstead in the amount of $975.

Meeting opened at 9:10 a.m. to review the proposals and to come up with a recommendation for the
Selectmen.

Chairman Bracken asked to go into a non public meeting under RSA 91-A: 3 to review town council
advice at 9:10 a.m. Ms. Cabral made the motion and it was seconded by R. Golden

Roll call vote, Ms. Cabral, yes: Mr. Golden, yes; Chairman Bracken, yes. Motion passed.

(Mr. Nugent came into the non public at 9:15)

The Committee came out of non public session at 9:40 a.m.

Chairman Bracken asked for a motion to seal the minutes of the non public.

Ms.Cabral motioned to seal the minutes of the non public. Mr. Golden seconded the motion and
the motion passed,

Vote 4-0

Chairman Bracken thanked all those that submitted bids, but explained that it is the
recommendation of the committee to reject all the bids submitted for curbside trash pickup,
tipping fee and curbside recycling. They will present their recommendation to the Selectmen at
the next meeting of the Selectmen and ask for a non public to explain their recommendation.
They will then ask for the Selectmen to give direction as to how to proceed and what their options
are.

Ms. Williams asked what the next step would be. Mr. Bracken explained that it would be to meet
with the Selectmen and get their guidance and let them decide how to move forward. A letter will
be drawn up for the Selectmen as to the recommendation.

ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Golden made a MOTION to adjourn.
Mrs. Cabral SECONDS the motion.
VOTE: 4-0-0

MOTION PASSES

The meeting ended at 9:50 a.m.

NEXT MEETING
November 10,2010 at 7:30 p.m.

Recording Secretary




